
MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE 

Planning Department Phone: 907-343-7931 
Current Planning Division Fax: 907-343-7927 

Mayor Ethan A. Berkowitz 

Mailing Address:    P.O. Box 196650  •  Anchorage, Alaska  99519-6650  •  http://www.muni.org 

 
 
 

May 7, 2020 
 
Dan Ferguson 
12870 Old Seward Highway, Suite 105 
Anchorage, AK 99515 
 
Re: 2020-0083 Primo Farms North, LLC 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
In accordance with AMC 10.80.026 and AMC 21.03.020F., the Planning Department has reviewed your 
application and found that with the exception of the required special land use permit fee and the additional 
required copies, the application is complete. 

 
Please bring 17 additional copies of the items noted on the application form and the fee for the special land use 
permit for marijuana ($1,700) to the Planning Department during regular business hours. Once the additional 
copies are received and the fee for a special land use permit application has been paid, your application will be 
considered complete and will be scheduled for a public hearing at the Assembly. 
 
Please call the Department at 343-7931 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Yelle  
Current Planning Division 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 
cc:   Municipal Clerk 
 Old Seward/Oceanview Community Council 
  
 

 


